
  

 
  

 

 

Important Dates 

Find the most up-to-date 

information on our website 

calendar HERE. 

 

Out-to-Lunches are the second 

Thursday of the month 

 

Study Halls are the last Tuesday 

of the month. 

 

Sept. 1 

Link for Spring 2025 Proposals 

open 

 

Sept. 6  1:00-3:00 

See you at the Fall Open House! 

MCC Red Mountain  

 

Sept. 10 

Class Registration Opens 

 

Sept. 20  10:00 am 

New Member Coffee 

MCC Red Mountain 

 

 

Report Volunteer Hours  

Please be sure to record 

your volunteer hours each 

month. If you volunteered for 

NFLL or MCC, please record 

your hours. You can access 

the form HERE 

 

Dan Taylor Strikes Again! 

Dan Taylor (NFLL past  

president and current  

Volunteer Co-Chair) is  

always making something  

positive happen!  

 

Recently Dan was featured  

in his community’s  

magazine because he  

coordinated setting up a  

Little Free Library in his  

area. His wife, Martha, and  

granddaughter, Eloise help  

keep the library stocked. 

 

Dan says the reason for the library is to inspire a love of reading, build community, and 

spark creativity by having a central location for neighbors to exchange books. He was 

motivated to start this after retiring and moving to Las Sendas. He wanted to contribute 

something new and valuable to the area. After some research work with his HOA, Dan 

started the library started during the COVID years. His neighbors are extremely grateful and 

use it regularly. In the photo, Tom Osterday (left) and Dan Taylor pose at the Little Free 

Library! 
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Photos courtesy of: Dan Taylor, Suzanne Brown, and Cindy Schrantz 
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Blast From the Past 

Here’s a copy of one of our early class schedules. A sample  

of the classes included: 

 

The Troubled American Family – Millicent Salm, facilitator 

Were the more homogenous values of the 1950s better  

for society than the diversity of values in the 1990s? 

 

Fine Arts – Sherry Sheldon, et al facilitators 

This topic encompasses all areas of creative experience –  

visual, tactile, and performing. 

 

Dream Discussion Group – Sherry Sheldon, facilitator.  

Share dreams and discuss interpretations.  

Back to School – NFLL Fall Class Schedule is Available!  
 

Once again, our Curriculum Committee has amassed a wide variety of classes for us to enjoy this fall. Thank you to all our 

presenters and facilitators who make our classes possible! We look forward to seeing everyone in class.  You can see the schedule 

on our website here. Be sure to pay your membership dues and be ready to sign up for classes on September 10.  

 

The Maricopa County Community College District (MCCCD) is an EEO/AA institution and an equal opportunity employer of protected veterans and individuals with disabilities. All qualified 

applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, age, or national origin. A lack of English language skills 

will not be a barrier to admission and participation in the career and technical education programs of the District. The Maricopa County Community College District does not discriminate on 

the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, disability or age in its programs or activities.  For Title IX/504 concerns, call the following number to reach the appointed coordinator:  (480) 731-

8499.  For additional information, as well as a listing of all coordinators within the Maricopa College system, visit http://www.maricopa.edu/non-discrimination. 

 

 

 
 

At left, John Overdorff, NFLL member, 

enlightens us about the cruise he and 

Janice took to Alaska.  

 

Our summer Tech Talk sessions were a 

hit!  We had a mixture of online and 

in person classes.  
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